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I strongly oppose making voting the date of an election the standard method of 

conducting an election. Having easy access to voting is one of the many things that 

make Oregon an amazing state Adding barriers to entry such as voting in-person on 

the date of an election disenfranchises the everyone who wouldn't be able to make it 

due to work or other responsibilities. As a community we should be striving for free, 

fair, and democratic elections, not barring people from being able to vote. 


